
Congratulations to the Assault Response and Care Center (ARCC) for achieving 20 years of service. They 
have always been a valuable community partner to the Partner Assault Response Program (PAR )as we 
both strive to put a stop to violence in our community. PAR is an educational/counseling program that 
works with offenders of domestic violence. We provide offenders with the opportunity to examine 
beliefs and attitudes towards domestic violence and to learn non-violent strategies and skills to resolve 
conflict and develop health relationships. ARCC’s hard work and dedication does not go unnoticed as 
they strive to raise awareness on these issues through public education, community events and 
counseling services.  I look forward to working along side them as we work towards our common goal.  
 
Michael MacKeigan 
Partner Assault Response Program (Coordinator/Facilitator) 
 


